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March 7, 2006

Dear XXXXX:

Thank you for contacting my office regarding an ordinance under consideration by
the Los Angeles County Board of Supervisors. I appreciated it.

On February 21, 2006 the Board of Supervisors approved a recommendation by the
director of Animal Care and Control to include all dog breeds in the mandatory
spay/neuter ordinance and continued this item for a public hearing on April 18,
2006. Exemptions for medical problems, show dogs and other situations are
currently being identified.
Sincerely,

MICHAEL D. ANTONOVICH
Mayor
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